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Child care for essential service workers 
  
Under an arrangement unique to Vancouver, all child care spots in Vancouver are 
being allocated by Westcoast Child Care Resource Centre (WCCRC). Eligibility 
(essential services worker) and access to all spots (whether located at Vancouver 
School District sites or at City of Vancouver sites) are all through Westcoast Child 
Care Resource Centre. No spots are allocated by VSB principals or staff. Parents 
are referred to WCCRC for all questions and for registration. There is an intake 
form on WCCRC’s website: https://www.wstcoast.org/. 
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